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As a perennial alternate delegate, I am interested in pursuing a full delegate position. As an 

alternate delegate I have attended all recent ASA meetings, and I have subbed as a delegate in 

several recent meetings. I have been involved with FSA since my first job on the USF faculty in 

1991, and after a hiatus when I was back in Missouri, I resumed my FSA membership in 2000. 

In 2006, Dr. Fuhrman and I collaborated to launch the poster session for the annual meeting, 

and that session has now grown to involve all the training programs in Florida along with 

numerous out of state presenters. I also participate in our legislative activity as I have a long 

standing neighbor relationship with our FL representative and have met in the office of our US 

Representative to discuss surprise medical billing. I appreciate your thoughtful consideration of 

a balding senior member who is interested in serving the greater common interests of Florida 

anesthesiology.   


